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| support Bid Reference B0944 in respect of the site at Inchgarth Road

The opportunity of a new link road will provide a much safer route for cars and alleviate the traffic on Westerton Road and Station Road Pitfodels which are
unsuitable for the current volume of traffic which also puts pedestrians at risk. A bus service along a new link road to Garthdee would also be an asset to the area.
The proposed development will also allow better disabled access to the Deeside Way. The green space and landscaping improves the biodiversity of the area.
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